Electronic Devices/Cell Phones 2010-11
Electronic devices such as cell phones, compact disc players, or iPods, may be used on campus before school, at snack, at lunch, and after school. Electronic devices may not be used within buildings or during passing periods. If used during times other than those listed above, the student will receive 5 demerits for the first incident, and 5 demerits and a suspension or Saturday School for every subsequent occurrence. Repeat offenses will be viewed as defiance of school authority and will result in additional consequences.  Parents are asked not to contact their child on their cell phone during class time as this creates a safety issue.  Parents are directed to call or come into the office to pick up their student and obtain an outside pass.  Due to the increase of crimes against people talking on cell phones, it is advised that students pay attention to their surroundings.

